
“Peer Driven Peer Led.”
“Collaborating to Build and Empower Communities of Recovery.”

“Join the DuPage ROSC Council and help bring DuPage
organizations together to create a locally managed system of care.”

The central focus of a ROSC is to create an infrastructure or “system of care” within the community to 
address the full range of substance use problems effectively.

About DuPage ROSC
Our purpose is to provide recovery support services to individuals in recovery or seeking recovery from alcohol and other 
drugs who may or may not have co-occurring mental health issues.

What is ROSC?
ROSC is a coordinated network of person-center community-based services and support. It builds on the strengths and 
resilience of individuals, families, and communities to achieve abstinence and improve health, wellness, and quality of life 
for those with or at risk of alcohol and drug problems.

ROSC Goals
The overall goal is to develop an integrated recovery system for those seeking substance use and mental health treatment 
by involving the community to improve the availability of services. ROSC also seeks to destigmatize substance use and 
mental health disorders through this shared vision.

ROSC Objectives

Promote a healthy and safe community by working together providing resources to improve the health, wellness, 
and recovery of individuals and families with or at risk of substance use/mental health problems.

Develop a supportive recovery community that fosters growth, respect, and understanding of those identified 
with or at risk of substance use and mental health disorders.

Implement an effective peer-led ROSC council. Persons with Lived Experience (PLE) work to inform, educate, 
and empower individuals and communities. They identify gaps in the community, reduce stigmas, and provide 
prevention and early intervention. PLE supply encompassing treatment and recovery services, recommend and 
implement policy and practice changes, mobilize community partnerships, and evaluate services for ongoing 
improvement. 

“This project is supported in part by the Illinois Department of Human Services, Division of Substance Use Prevention and Recovery, as part of the Social Services 
Block Grant award from the Federal Administration for Children and Families.”

For more information:
630.620.6616
www.serenityhouse.com




